Submitted by the Secretary	Working Paper TFCS-CA5-01 
of TF-CS/OTA	CS/OTA ad hoc “Cyber Annex 5” 
	29th January 2020
	Agenda item 1
Provisional Agenda for the ad-hoc session “Cyber Annex 5” of the UN Task Force on Cyber Security and OTA issues
29th January, 08:00-10:00 GMT
------------------------------------------------------- 
To join the online meeting 
------------------------------------------------------- 
1. Go to:
https://vgeweb.webex.com/vgeweb/j.php?MTID=md03919f043a748c26dfad15d5c5eb71b

2. Enter the following details:
Meeting number (access code): 701 266 830
Meeting password: unece

JOIN BY PHONE
44-08002796633 Call-in toll-free number (United Kingdom)
+44-3306068580 Call-in number (United Kingdom)

207 736 9427 Conference Code
3. Enter your name and email address. 
4. Click "Join Now". 

Please put your phone on mute unless you wish to speak (this cuts down on background noise)

To view in other time zones or languages, please click the link: 
Show global numbers  

------------------------------------------------------- 
To join the teleconference only 
------------------------------------------------------- 
Provide your phone number when you join the meeting to receive a call back. Alternatively, you can call: 
Call-in number: +44-3306068580  (United Kingdom) 
For your local number, please use this link: Show global numbers 
Conference Code: 207 736 9427
Please put your phone on mute unless you wish to speak (this cuts down on background noise)



I. Adoption of the Agenda
The ad hoc group of the Task Force may wish to adopt the provisional agenda.
Documentation:	TFCS- CA5-01 Agenda
II. Review of outstanding comments in Annex 5 of the Cyber Security Regulation
The ad hoc group of the Task Force will be asked to review the remaining comments in Annex 5 of the cyber security paper.
Documentation:	TFCS 17-20rev3 (Sec) Draft Cyber Security Regulation after TFCS-17 (without Annex 5 reviewed) - cleaned version)
[bookmark: _GoBack]TFCS-17-37 (OICA) Proposed amendments to Annex5_V1.docx
III. Next Steps
	The ad hoc group will be asked to confirm that the annex can be submitted to GRVA
	


